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Homeowners Association

April 27, 2018
Re: Traffic Light at Old Tampa Road Entrance

The HOA received a call this week from the Manatee County Planning
Commission. They advised that the traffic study performed in January for the
intersection of Wilderness Boulevard and Old Tampa Road (our front gate)
indicates that the traffic is insufficient to warrant further consideration for a
traffic light.

This study was done in January at our request to include the increase in traffic
created by the Ft. Hamer Bridge. It was compared to the one we had
requested as a baseline when bridge construction was approved.

The HOA Board
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